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28th November 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Class 6 
 

‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ 
 

As part of our curriculum studies and to complement our reading of the book ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ 
we will be showing the film ‘Goodnight Mr Tom’ to the children on Wednesday, 13th December 
2023.  I am advising you that the film is rated as a PG and if you would prefer your child not to watch 
the film then please let me know by the start of school on Tuesday, 12th December 2023. 
 
I will be providing the children with some popcorn and fruit squash as a small treat to accompany 
the film. Again, please do let me know if you wish for your child not to have these. You can be in 
contact with me via the school secretary email: secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk. 
 
If you have any concerns or queries, please let me know. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

L Brett 

Miss L Brett 
Class Teacher 
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